
 

 

Ref No.: NDIM/INT./COMM./2023/1302          Date: 06.09.2023 

 

NOTICE 

This is to inform you all that orientation program for BBA 2023-26 batch is being organized in 

the college from 12th September 2023 to 14th September 2023. All faculty and staff members 

are required to be in formal wear during these days and attendance of all faculty and staff is 

compulsory. 

Since it is an important activity of the Institute, all faculty and staff members are required to 

present a good image of the Institute and discharge all assigned duties in a highly 

professional manner with a great sense of responsibility. 
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